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_______________________________________________________________

20th July 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the Summer term comes to a finish, on behalf of the School Governors I wish you a wonderful and very

happy Summer break.

We end this school year with great happiness and satisfaction after Kingswood was once again rated

‘Outstanding’ by Ofsted a few weeks ago! This was due entirely to the hard work, consummate

professionalism, and excellence as providers of early years education of the school staff, and the superb

leadership of Mrs Macdonald as Head. We could scarcely be prouder of this brilliant achievement and hope

youwill feel free to express the same to everyone at the school when you next visit.

We hope this gives official recognition of what you and your child will have experienced directly: the

excellence and commitment in care at Kingswood for all the children whose welfare and flourishing we are

entrusted with andwork hard to further every day.

Thank you for being a part of our School community, and have a may you have the most relaxing, warm, and

joyful Summer holidays!

Yours sincerely,

MrPeterWilliams BA(Hons), GradDip, AKC

Chair of Governors, KingswoodNursery School


